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Oxford (Keble College), United Kingdom, will be the site of the Eleventh 
Conference-under the theme "The future of information resources for science 
and technology, and the role of libraries" -of the International Association of 
Technological University Libraries (IATUL), scheduled for 15-19 April 1985. 

This event is being organized in association with the Federation Internationale 
de Documentation (FID) and the International Federation of Library Associa­
tions and Institutions (IFLA) Section of Science and Technology Libraries. There 
is a limit on the number of participants who can be accepted, and therefore early 
registration is advised. 

The program will cover the following aspects of resource sharing and exchange 
of information on science and technology, looking to the end of the twentieth 
century: 

- the balance between public- and private-sector resources; 
information access in a centrally planned economy; 
the future of serial publications; 
the future of 'grey' literature; 
the impact of unprinted information and of access to electronically stored 
data; 
local access in a national context; 
the industrial and commercial use of national, regional and university 
resources. 

Each session will be introduced by theme papers from invited speakers. 

Interested persons should contact: Dr. Dennis Shaw CBE, Secretary of IA TUL, 
Radcliffe Science Library, University of Oxford, Oxford OX1 3QP, UK. 


